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Our Ref:  2021/09/31 CEE
27 September 2021

Mr. Choy Sai Hung

Principal

C.C.C. Heep Woh Primary School

18 Tonkin Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon

Dear Principal,

We sincerely appreciate the contribution that the graduates from your school have made to the
development of our school and we are proud of their achievements. In recognition of this fact,

we are sending you the list of the graduate(s) from your school who attained outstanding results

in the 2021 Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education exam. Details are as follows:

English Name University Admitted Programme Admitted
PUK LING YU The Hong Kong Polytechnic | po 1116) in Surveying
University

We will continue to work hard to ensure that the student(s) can achieve their full potential. We
look forward to a continued close relationship between our two schools in the future and thank

you once again for your support.

In order to let your students know more about our school, we cordially invite you, your teachers,
P.4 to P.6 students and parents to join our annual F.1 Admission Talks and Student Learning
Showecase. Details are as follows:

1. Admission Talk (Part I) by the school principal:
Date: 9 October 2021 (Sat) (Now open for application)
Time: 9:00 am — 5:00 pm
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Mr. Choy Sai Hung \
Principal K
C.C.C. Heep Woh Primary School (Cheung Sha Wan)
18 Tonkin Street, Sham Shui Po, Kowloon }

Dear Principal,

We sincerely appreciate the contribution that the graduates from your school have made to the
development of our school and we are proud of their achievements. In recognition of this fact,
we are sending you the list of the graduate(s) from your school who attained outstanding results

in the 2021 Hong Kong Diploma of Secondary Education Examination. Details are as follows:

English Name University Admitted Programme Admitted
SO PUL KWAN Hopg Kf)ng Metropolitan .Bacht?lor of Arts with Honours
University in Chinese

We also wish to recognize the role played by primary schools such as yours in giving the
children a good grounding in their studies, because without this, further progress at secondary
level is very difficult to achieve. In addition, we welcome the following student(s) from your
school who has/have been admitted to CSWCSS this year:

English Name Chinese Name
CHOW HO YEUNG Gk
LAM KA WAN Mz
TSUI MAN HO £SO
WONG CHUNG HEI TR
WONG HO TIK EEYiid

We will continue to work hard to ensure that the student(s) can achieve their full potential. We
look forward to a continued close relationship between our two schools in the future and thank
you once again for your support.
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